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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that 
occurred on Monday, February 8, 2009, at approximately 05:15 A.M. The robbery 
took place at a CVS, which is located at 1701 East Commercial Boulevard, Fort 
Lauderdale, FL.   
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that a white male suspect entered the 
business and approached a store employee behind the counter. The suspect 
went behind the counter and demanded the employee to open the cash register 
and hand over the money. Investigation has also revealed that the suspect 
demanded the money as he was holding a metal object in his hand.  The cashier 
complied with the demands of the culprit and handed over an undisclosed 
amount of money.  The male exited the store.  He may have possibly entered a 
small four-door vehicle that was red or burgundy in color.  
 
The culprit is described as a white male, 25-35 years of age, 6’0”, and 
approximately 180 pounds.  He was last seen wearing a green and white striped 
long-sleeve shirt and blue jeans.  
 
This is incident was captured on video surveillance. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this robbery is encouraged to contact 
Detective Elijah Thomas at 954-828-6093 or Broward Crime Stoppers 954-493-
TIPS.  
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